
 

The Codonics Safe Label System (SLS) Point of Care Station 
(PCS) version 3.0.0 operating software is provided on a USB 
flash drive in the Administration Tool kit (SLS-AT-KIT-
3.0.0). In the event that an individual SLS PCS requires an 
operating software reload, the flash drive is provided for use 
only with direct support by the Codonics Technical Support 
team. 

If the Codonics Technical Support team determines that an 
SLS PCS requires an operating software reload, it is essential 
that your SLS PCS v3.0.0 software flash drive (Part Number 
020-120-046) be available. Codonics Technical Support will 
work with you to manage the process of reloading the 
operating software on your SLS PCS.

Please contact Codonics Technical Support at any time. 

Phone: +1.440.243.1198

Email: support@codonics.com

Website: www.codonics.com

WARNING: The USB flash drive should only be used 
for software installation. You should not use it for 
placing formulary or configuration packages or any 
other files on it since it can cause issues when executing 
an installation.

CAUTION: Operating software reloading must be 
performed only under the direction of Codonics 
Technical Support. Please do not attempt this process 
without the assistance of Codonics. 


